
 

 

Dates for your 
diary 

 

Term 1: 

Friday 3rd Sep-
tember  –  

Friday 22nd 
October 

Term 2: 

Tuesday 2nd 
November – 
Friday 17th De-
cember 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Letter from the Principal 

 

Dear parents and carers, 

Thank you for your continued support with our new Kiss and Drop/

Collect procedure, it is great to see it moving very quickly and safely. 

We can now all enter the school in  5 minutes and exit in around 7 

minutes. Well done everyone! 

This week we saw the commencement of our after school activities 

and we have had over 60 children join the programme. The children 

have enjoyed football club with Mr Rackham (both boys and girls) and 

also multi skills and athletics with MNR coaching. 

Year 3 and 4 have started their dance lessons with Nocturn Dance, as 

part of their PE lessons, and Year 5 and 6 are learning gymnastics with 

Chris Chapman. (Specialist Gymnastic teacher) 

The children have shared with me that they really enjoying the range 

of activities we offer at Lambourn, and in particular our sports Pro-

gramme as it keeps them fit and healthy! 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

 

With best wishes 

Rachel 

Mrs Rachel Perkins       

Principal                           

LOVE, INTEGRITY, GRIT, HOPE and TRUST 

24th September 2021 



Congratulations to our new House Captains! 

 

Rockfel –Ben and Faith 

Kettledrum— Lily R and Samuel 

Alderbrook—Lacey and Riley 

 

 

 

 

Kind Reminders  

 

Birthday sweets 

Please may all children who wish to share a small packet of sweets with their class-

mates, to celebrate their birthday, please bring them in sealed individual packets for 

hygiene reasons. Thank you 

Earrings 

Please may all earrings be removed at home before PE lessons, if you child has re-

cently pierced ears, they may bring medical tape to cover them until they have 

healed. 

 Nut Free School 

We have several children who are allergic to nuts and we do not allow products con-

taining nuts into school. Please note that Nutella spread contains nuts, so please do 

not send it in lunch boxes. Many thanks for your understanding. 

 

 



 

Morrison's vouchers 

We are now collecting ‘its good to grow’ vouchers from Morrison’s, if you have any 

family members who shop there, please kindly ask them to collect them too! You 

can find more details here:- 

https://my.morrisons.com/blog/community/good-to-grow/ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 visit to Kubler Stables 

Last week our Year 6 students visited Kubler Racing & Lambourn Gallops to learn 

about how a racing  yard is run and how horses are trained for racing. The children 

visited the stables and the gallops and had the opportunity to ask questions from 

the professional they met.  The class will now visit Newbury Race Course for a day 

of Maths work supported by the Racing to Schools Charity organisation. What a 

fantastic experience for our students! 



 

 

PrincipalΩs Awards 

Congratulations to all the children who received  PrincipalΩs 

Awards this week. We are all very impressed with the fol-

lowing childrenΩs quality of work and commitment to their 

learning.  

Well done everyone else,  remember never, never, never 

give up! 

F1 Florence 

F2  Reggie and Flyn 

Year 1 Lyra and Emmaline 

Year 2  Lily-Rose and Grace 

Year 3  Ivy and Sophia C 

Year 4 Darcy and Hugo 

Year 5  Charlie T and Blake 

Year 6  Lacey and India

Well done Jaco (past Year 6 student) for being chosen as a ôstar of Summer 
Schoolõ at King Alfredõs School, we are very proud of you! 



Christian Value Medal Winners 

The children below have been nominated by their class teachers for showing our Christian 
Values. Well done everyone! 

 

Year 1 Ethan and Cassidy 

Year 2 Anni and Abi 

Year 3 Megan and Lily 

Year 4 Harriet and Dotty 

Year 5 Lidia and Jacob 

Year 6 Harvey and Gaurish 

 

LOVE, INTEGRITY, GRIT, HOPE and TRUST 

 

  


